
WRRL President Report 
Thursday September 15, 2016 
 
 
Continuing to receive all associations ice schedules for entire season 
 
Looking at options for U9 and U10 teams concerning lack of U9 
 
Schedule to be out and games beginning one week earlier being October 14th weekend  
 
Sport Development Coordinator Tania Pettitt-Tracy hosting an hour session on how to use the 
skills matrix to better build practice plans during the WRRL meeting Tuesday October 4 at 
7:30pm in the smaller conference room. 
 
Reminder of the overage player deadline of October 4 and final declaration of teams. 
 
Thank you 
Tina Parsons 
WRRL-President    


